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January 2010 Meeting

                           DATE:     Friday, January 22, 2010

                   LOCATION:     Atria Maplewood Place, 295 Broadway, Rt. 99, 





       Malden, between Plainfield Ave & Fulton St. 





       Meeting will be held in the Hamilton Room on the 





       first floor.  Enter from the # 3 side. Parking in the 

                                           rear or on the street.

                          TIME:       2000 Hours                 

                  PROGRAM:      An Evening with Matt Pillsbury
                                                                             Program

Mr. Matt Pillsbury will provide our entertainment. Matt is the Department photographer for both the Foxboro and Mansfield Fire Departments. The show will feature various types of incidents in both Bristol and Norfolk Counties. 

December 2009 Meeting

Members enjoyed another evening of Lynn History. Member Bill Conway presented a very well received program on the history of the Lynn Hospital and Vice President Parr presented a slide show 

of Lynn fires and apparatus from the collection of the late Murray Young. Before the presentation, members enjoyed the traditional Italian Buffet. 

Meeting Cancellations

As we enter the winter months, the Membership is reminded that if a meeting is to be cancelled for inclement weather, an announcement will be made of Citywide Radio System. In addition e-mails will be sent out. 
Membership

Membership will be asked to vote on the application of Ben Marra. Mr. Marra is from Lynnfield, a self-employed handyman and is sponsored by George Taglieri and Frank Barry.

                                                             Upcoming Events

On Saturday Feb 13th, 2010 from 1800-2300 hrs at the Elks Hall 25 Low Street Newburyport, MA. The New England FOOLS will be sponsoring their annual fire photographer's photo event. Come join us for another great night of Brotherhood, rememberances and MULTIPLE ALARMS! Admission is $ 10.00 at the door, a cash bar and light refresments will be available.
2012 Centennial Celebration

The 100th anniversary of the Association is two years away in 2012. Plans are under way to celebrate this milestone event. Any member who is interested in serving on the committee is asked to see any member of the Board of Directors.

Line Box

The latest issue of the Line Box is included. Any member wishing to share information or photos for both the General Order and the Line Box is asked to e-mail the information to: thelinebox@hotmail.com
Reminders

Meeting Friday January 22, 2010 at 2000 Hrs. 

By Order Of The President                                        Newsletter Editor

Owen Carrigan
                                               Frank San Severino

